
Mason Eagles PTA
September Meeting Minutes

9/13/23

Call Meeting to order
● Pledge of allegiance
● Treasurer’s Report - Motion to accept - Sara Whipple, 2nd by Mrs. Lapoint
● Approve Budget for the 23/24 School Year - Motion to accept - Krista

Baird, 2nd by Katie Desloover
● May Meeting Minutes - Motion to accept - Jenni McClinton, 2nd by Mrs.

Lapoint
● By-laws Review - Motion to accept - Krista Baird, 2nd by Sara Whipple

OLD BUSINESS
● Field Day - went well, we will have the ice cream cart again, thank you to

Bobbie’s Staff for providing that

NEW BUSINESS
● Flower sale - selling 11 items will allow the student to silly string Officer

Rollins, 10/13 delivery
● Golf outing - it was supposed to happen 9/24, we only had one team

signed up, we discussed and decided to cancel the event.
● Goodies Factory - all sales online, starts 9/25, delivery 11/2
● Penny Wars - using Sign-Up Genius for volunteers, 9/25-9/29
● Chipotle Dine to Donate - 10/7 - on Alexis Road, 4pm-8pm, 33% profit
● Middle School Dance - concession volunteers needed 10/13 from

6pm-8pm - Krista Baird, plus one, is coming
● Staff appreciation request - requested by Helly Hennessey and Don Travis,

going to provide staff members with a goodie bag or treat as appreciation
$750, voted unanimously yes

● Middle School Carnation sale - 10/9-10/16, delivery on the 20th
● Little Debbie Fundraiser - Mr. Dennis Butch spoke, maybe doing it around

Valentine’s Day, see email below for details.



TEACHER LIAISONS
● Mrs. Costello - thank you for the buses for PBIS, MS is doing a raffle

basket for pizza bingo, thank you to PTA for updating the teachers lounge
● Mr. Swiegert - thank you for supporting the 5th grade camp (1/31-2/2)
● Mrs. Lapoint - Thank you for all that the PTA does

PRINCIPAL REPORT
● Title I Parent Meeting - Federal funds - $129,000 goes to aides, St.

Joseph’s gets $1,100 for in district students that attend there
● Volunteer forms - anyone volunteering in the school for any event must

have a volunteer form on file

AUDIENCE
● Board - for PTA need one person to check that all volunteers have a form

in and back from the business office, Krista Baird will email and check on
that.



● Dennis Butch - spoke on behalf of Bobbie’s Staff - if there are needs
please let them know, possible backpack program for weekends and
breaks, they donated female items to the school.

● Mrs.McCain (in response) There will be a need for winter boots
● Question about donut sale payments - all donuts are prepaid and delivered

to 1st hour
● Question about literacy night date - it will be moved to 3/14

Gift Card Drawing - Hailey Gerlica - winner

Motion to adjourn - Motion - Mrs. Lapoint, 2nd by Mrs. Costello


